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This is just another money grab that's hurts all Oregonians. Farms use tires, shipping 

companies use tires, private citizens use tires. Even electric vehicles, busses, and 

emergency vehicles use tires 

 

What's worse is this tax money will be handled by ODOT, which has been proven 

incapable of handling taxpayer money. 

 

Stop this nonsense! 


